## Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net

www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



2nd November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

## Year 8 Parents Evening - Thursday 10th November 2022

We invite you to attend a parents evening for year 8 on Thursday 10th November 2022 from 3:30pm - 7:30pm. This is an extremely important opportunity for you to discuss your child's academic progress with each subject teacher.

A small number of teachers teach multiple classes and will not be able to see all parents. They will be emailing the parents of students that are on track to meet or exceed their target grade, and are displaying the expected **Attitude to Learning**, before parents evening and give a brief update on their progress.

The Parents Evening will be hosted via Edulink, our communication portal that most parents are familiar with. The <u>Parents Evening Guide</u> gives detailed instructions on using Edulink for Parents Evenings.

Edulink will allow parents to make bookings from Wednesday 2nd November at 8:00am until Wednesday 9th November at 6:00pm.

You need to have a log-in for Edulink to access the parents evening. If you have any problems, please contact <a href="mailto:lstewart@rodingvalley.net">lstewart@rodingvalley.net</a>.

The parents evening will focus on providing parents and students with clear strategies to sustain their progress in every subject, despite the increasing rigour and challenge as they head towards their GCSE years.

Please make every effort to attend this evening as it is an excellent opportunity to meet with your child's teachers and have specific discussions on how to support your child. We expect the students to join you on the call as well, as it would be good for them to hear the advice given directly.

Yours faithfully

Mr F Ryan

Year 8 Progress Leader

Marius Vermaak Assistant Headteacher (Raising Standards Leader)





















